I am writing to ensure people are able to park on the property where they live and not on the streets where parking is only available part of the year. Overflow parking from the City's intensification builds are disrupting quiet neighbourhoods and causing undue distress to the residents.

Crowded parking on residential streets have a negative impact and the following are just a few.

- 1. Impeding emergency services
- 2. Impeding snow removal
- 3. Impeding garbage removal
- 4. Impeding sight lines for pedestrians, especially children

I trust the City Councillors will understand what the area requires and vote for the common good. Underground parking is essential for any high rise building.

Regards Linda Illingworth